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Half Term  

Don’t forget that on Wednesday 

we will all be raising awareness 

for Batten Disease.   

 

All the pupils in school will be  

taking part in a sponsored 13  

obstacle relay.  

 

Please, ensure you sponsor your 

child on the JustGiving Page and 

let us raise as much money as we 

can.  

https://www.justgiving.com/
WickersleyNorthfieldPrimary 

After school the teachers and many 

of the support staff in school will be 

walking/jogging/running around 

Wickersley to also raise money and 

awareness. Please, sponsor us  

whatever you can afford to give.  

https://www.justgiving.com/
WickersleyNorthfieldPrimary 

Every donation helps, no matter how 

big or small.   

All money raised will go to the BDFA.  

 

Thank you in advance for your  

support.  

 

What lovely 

weather we had 

for a week off 

school!  

 

We trust you all 

had a good week.   

 

There are just six weeks left until the 

summer holiday.  (It might have 

been an extremely difficult year for 

us all but it has certainly flown by.) 

 

The children have four weeks left 

with their current staff before     

moving up to their new classroom 

for the last two weeks.  

 

Everyone will be informed which 

class/teachers they are going to be 

with this week.   

 

Don’t forget that our school will be 

closed for a staff inset day on Friday 

2nd July.   

 

All the children will start in their new 

classes on Monday 5th July.   

Battens Disease 

Awareness Day  
This is the route we will be taking on 

Wednesday between 3.45 & 5pm!  

It would be nice to see people out 

supporting us.   

Staff Event  

Breakfast Club 

Gold Awards 

A huge WELL 

DONE to   

Poppy  

Cornforth  

who has 

achieved her 

gold award 

on  

Mathletics.   

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  

After careful consideration we are 

afraid that it is looking highly unlikely 

that we will be able to re-open our 

school breakfast club until              

September 2021.  

 

This is due to us being unable to   

manage 15 separate bubbles in our 

breakfast club with the space and 

staff that we have available.  Plus, 

frustratingly, we have issues with the 

newly laid KS1 hall floor so it still  

cannot be used and will probably 

have to be all taken up and relayed 

again.    

Virtual Parent 

Consultations  

Don’t forget to complete 

your parent meeting  

questionnaires.  

https://www.justgiving.com/WickersleyNorthfieldPrimary
https://www.justgiving.com/WickersleyNorthfieldPrimary
https://www.justgiving.com/WickersleyNorthfieldPrimary
https://www.justgiving.com/WickersleyNorthfieldPrimary

